
Report No.7 
 

Action Report – Overview & Scrutiny Meeting 12 June 2008 
 Minute 

Reference 
Number 

Action Officer 
Responsible 

Action Taken 

1 O97 Produce report for committee in 
early autumn examining the 

effectiveness of the expenditure in 
Cleansing & Amenities. 

G Wilson Report to be presented 
to the meeting on 11 

September 2008. 

2 O106 Inform all Councillors when the 
consultation dates for the town 

centre review are known. 

C Major Report to be deferred 
until WCC announces 

dates of formal 
consultation. 

3 O109 Include figures on sickness and 
turnover in the next quarterly PI 

report. 

G Wilkie Report to be deferred 
to 12 June 08 O&S 

meeting when yearend 
PIs will be available. 

6 O123 An update on changes to the 
Regional Spatial Strategy be 
presented to the 1 May 2008 

Committee. 

L Robertson  Report to be presented 
to meeting on 12 June 

2008. 

7 O125 That the Committee waits until the 
Audit Commission report in April 

before considering whether to look 
at leisure centres. 

M Todd Report to be presented 
to meeting on 12 June 

2008. 

8 O128 To write to the Chairman of the 
County Health Overview and 

Scrutiny Committee setting out the 
Committee’s concerns regarding 

bed closures in the North Wiltshire 
Area and the current lack of 

alternative provision. 
To request that this matter be 
discussed at the next Health 

Scrutiny meeting. 

M Todd A letter was sent to the 
Chairman of the County 

Health Overview and 
Scrutiny Committee on 

8 April 2008. 
Cllr Reid to report to 

next meeting on PCT’s 
position. (Min Ref 

O145). 
Cllr Parker to add issue 
as an agenda item at 

next County O&S 
meeting in May. 

9 O128 To receive a report on the 
effectiveness of the new affordable 
housing policy in six months time. 

L Robertson Report to be presented 
to the meeting on 9 

October 2008. 
11 O134 To set up two new Task Groups to 

consider CCTV and Car Parking 
Charges. 

M Todd Task groups 
downgraded to Small 
Task and Finishing 

Groups. 
Cllrs MacGregor and 
Singlehurst to report 
research on existing 

CCTV Reviews to next 
meeting. 

Cllr Reid to submit 
interim report on Car 

Parking Charges ST&F 
Group to next meeting. 

 
 


